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EDWARDSVILLE - Southern Illinois University Edwardsville’s Dr. Randy Pembrook 
officially began his appointment as the University’s ninth chancellor on Monday, Aug. 
1. During his first day, Pembrook was welcomed by SIUE mascot Eddie the Cougar, 
received his Cougar ID and shared greetings with faculty, staff and students around 
campus.

The SIUE alumnus is excited to be back and impressed by the substantial growth the 
University has achieved during his time away. Pembrook completed his first of many 
building tours, guided by Interim Vice Chancellor for Administration Rich Walker.


